
NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 
In compliance to the State of Wisconsin Open Meetings Law requirements, public notice 
is hereby given that members and a possible quorum of the Town of Farmington will 
attend a Wisconsin Towns Association Waupaca County District Meeting. 
 

Thursday, August 18, 2022 
6:30 p.m. 

Wisconsin Town Association 
Waupaca County Unit District Meeting 

 
Physical Location:  Waupaca County Highway Department 

2670 County Road A, Waupaca 54981 
 

Virtual Location: Farmington Town Hall 
E913 Prairie View Ln, Waupaca 54981 

 
No formal action or discussion of Town business will take place at this event. 
 
 
 
 
Kathy Kasza 
Clerk-Treasurer 
Town of Farmington, Waupaca County 


